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The RMT National Ex-
ecutive Committee 
will be giving London 
Underground two 
weeks notice of our 
intention to take action 
short of strike on the 
Northern, Victoria, Ju-
bilee and Central Lines 
in regards to excessive 
track noise at multiple 
locations across the 
combine.   

This action will com-
mence at 00.01 hrs on 
October 10th.  

We welcome the fact 
that London Under-
ground have now ac-
cepted that the intro-
duction of PV Track 
has created an exces-
sive noise problem.  

We welcome the fact 
that they have now 
agreed to rip up all 
Pandrol Vanguard 
track. We also wel-
come the fact that they 
have found an extra 
£10 million pounds to 
address the problem. 

LU refuses to con-
sider TSRs 

However, following 
feedback and discus-
sions with safety reps 
from the affected lines 
the latest solutions and 
proposals presented 
by LU were deemed 
insufficient with LU re-
fusing to consider 

TSRs and being una-
ble to provide more ac-
ceptable timescales. 
Leaving drivers to en-
dure excessive noise 
for an unspecified 
number of years is not 
a position your safety 
reps were willing to ac-
cept.  

 The excessive noise 
and the frustration and 
anxiety this causes to 
our driver members 
has left the RMT with 
no option to take ac-
tion short of strike by 
implementing our own 
temporary speed re-
strictions at Pandrol 
Vanguard locations. 

RMT will, as always, 
remain available for 
further talks to try to 
find an acceptable so-
lution to this problem. 

RMT call time for action  
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